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Each month always has its share of ups and downs. May started off horribly for us 
as we learned about the deaths of two former Micah boys.  In the midst of grief 

and loss, however, God has continued to shine his light and help these boys keep 
moving forward.  From swimming to painting to outreach to fundraising to tree 
planting to birthday celebrating, we give you a glimpse of our month of May!



To be honest, May was an emotionally hard month here at the Micah Project.  
We found out on May 1st that Marvincito, who lived with us at Micah from 

2007-2010 had died in Mexico the day before.  Then, as we were still grieving 
his loss, another former Micah resident, Charly, was gunned down on his 

motorcycle on the night of May 2nd. These tragedies remind us of how truly 
important a job we have here with these boys. We can rest trusting that they are 

now with their heavenly Father, who loves them perfectly and unconditionally.

Left: Marvin smiles with 
Becca on one of his 
last visits to Micah in 

2015
Right: Charly at the 

Micah house in 2012

Tragedies in the Family



Isaiah House Art

Once a week our 
art teacher Sara 

gives art classes to 
the guys living in the 
Isaiah House. It’s a 
great time for them 

to relax and express 
themselves through art



Mother's Day Luncheon

Mother’s Day can be difficult for many of our boys, some of whom have 
lost their mothers or don’t have good relationships with theirs.  So this year 
we decided to invite over the elderly women from the VLM community as 
our honorary mothers and grandmothers. The boys performed for them 

with songs, poems and encore of the Wizard of OZ.



The Gathering: Houston

On May 12th, we held a special gala 
in Houston as a time for people to hear 

about the work that God is doing through 
Micah here in Honduras. The event was 

attended by over 200 people and it was 
a lovely night of tesimonies. A huge thank 
you to everyone who made this possible!


